Town of Summerville Regional Stormwater Pond

Q&A 2.25.2021

1) Will the electrical service be removed prior to work being performed?
The electrical service will be removed prior to beginning this project.

2) Sewer work was done on Shepard that removed trees that were not designated for removal in the
plan. Will this be addressed?

The trees were removed by Summerville CPW for a repair to the sewer line in this area as a
separate project. The plans do not address the trees that were taken down as a part of this project, but
it will be noted that the work done on the sewer line had nothing to do with this project, and the
contractor will not be held liable for taking down more trees than the plans showed.

3) Is there a preference on what side to install the construction entrance?

There is no preference as to where the drive should be installed; however it appears that the
entrance off of Dorn's Way will provide the most room to maneuver trucks in and out.

4) If there is over 35000 cy of export, are there provisions for compensation?

Any overage of 35,000 CY will be compensated per the unit cost/yard in the bid. Truck tickets
must be retained to verify the overage.



